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Each and every investment in St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation enhances the health of the community you know 
and love. Your gifts make a true and measureable difference in the lives of others. 

Your Gifts in Action

392

95%

Expanded mental health services with the addition of 
1 full-time nurse and 1 licensed clinical social worker. 

Ranking of our emergency 
department as determined 
by our patients.*

Young patients cared for 
by our pediatrician. 

St. Luke’s Wood River employees 
who gave to further exceptional care. 

Oncology Infusion 
Center under 
construction.

Awarded for staff education.

Awarded to Blaine County nonprofits 
to strengthen programs that improve 
the health of our community. 

*Press Ganey Small Hospital Database

New state-of-the-art 
lifesaving mammography 
services with the new 
3-D technology

NEWNEW



Dear Friends,
Thank you for making a difference in the lives of others. We are truly grateful for the 
generosity of individuals, families, and organizations for investing in the health and 
well-being of our community. Your gifts are the heart of everything we do.

The steadfast commitment of our philanthropic community makes possible a level of 
health and care that far exceeds what is typically found in a small, rural community. 
We are continuously inspired by your giving, which built and equipped our hospital 
and continues to drive our future.

As a not-for-profit hospital, St. Luke’s Wood River reinvests all earnings into patient 
care. Philanthropy provides essential support as we work strategically to expand 
services, enhance care, advance technology, and develop innovative health and 
wellness programs.

This past year, your gifts helped bring state-of-the-art 3-D mammography, begin 
construction on a new oncology infusion center, expand mental health services, 
improve emergency services, and strengthen community partnerships. In the pages 
that follow, we invite you to read about the impact of your gifts.

Thank you for partnering with St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation.

Your generosity profoundly impacts the health and care of our community.

With gratitude,

E. Carlton “Buddy” Wilton, Jr.
President
St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation

Cynthia Murphy
Chair
St. Luke’s Wood River Medical Center 
Board of Directors

Megan Thomas
Chief Development Officer
St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation

Cody Langbehn
Administrator 
St. Luke’s Wood River Medical Center
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“Receiving a cancer diagnosis is like free-falling into 
the unknown,” says Liz Corker, mother of two, finance 
professional, and long-time advocate for children and 
education.

Liz grew up in Connecticut and was living with her 
husband, Bob Corker, in the New York City metro area 
when the couple decided to move with their family to 
Sun Valley. The move was motivated by a desire for a 
better quality of life. Here they could enjoy more time 
with their children and more time spent Sun Valley style: 
skiing, hiking, mixing, mingling, and making a difference.

In May 2015, Liz’s world changed dramatically when she 
was diagnosed with breast cancer. After her diagnosis, 
her time was consumed by long-distance chemotherapy 
treatments. For the first two months, Liz received 
treatment in Boise and Twin Falls. The commutes were 
difficult given her commitments as a mother and vice-
chair of the Blaine County School District Board of 
Trustees. After two months of traveling for care, she 
transitioned her treatment to St. Luke’s Wood River. 
Local chemotherapy made a significant difference in her 
overall wellbeing. Bob could bring her lunch, her friends 
could visit in the chemo suite, and she grew close to 
members of the community she met during treatment.

At the same time, Liz was deeply supported by the 
St. Luke’s Wood River infusion nurses. Not only did 
the women administer her chemotherapy treatments, 
they provided the emotional support essential to her 
recovery. “We have a bond unlike any other,” Liz says. 

The first St. Luke’s Wood River infusion room opened 
in 2009 adjacent to the emergency department. 
Community generosity made the remodel a reality. In 
2010, infusion services had 65 patient visits. By 2014, 
Wood River staffed 1,039 infusion appointments, and in 
2015 visits were up 35 percent. 

While the original infusion room at St. Luke’s Wood River 
made it possible for patients to receive treatment close 
to home, it was a modest facility. 

All for One and One for All

Over time, it was clear the people of the Wood River 
Valley deserved better. “The infusion space just didn’t 
stand up to the otherwise amazing St. Luke’s Wood 
River facility and patient experience,” Liz explains. 
Because this community refuses to stand idly by, the 
call to expand infusion services was answered with an 
outpouring of generosity. Nearly $1 million was raised 
in less than a year to build and equip an expanded 
Infusion Center. 

“I’m constantly amazed by the compassion of the 
people here,” Liz says. “I always felt supported. I never 
felt alone.”

Thanks to community generosity, the new Center—
with four infusion chairs, a comfortable waiting room, 
and views of the mountains—will open in June 2016 
and will radically improve the patient experience. The 
Center will echo the natural beauty of the Wood River 
community by incorporating natural light and scenic 
views. The capacity for care will double, giving patients 
the option to receive care in a private suite or semi-
private treatment area.

Treatments include chemotherapy for cancer  
patients and a variety of infused drugs to treat other 
chronic diseases.

“Positive physical spaces can be very healing,” Liz 
says. “I’m so grateful to the people who made the new 
Infusion Center possible. This place, because of its 
beautiful design and the compassion of the caregivers, 
will be a calm center for patients who need to feel safe 
and well cared for during difficult times.”

With the help of her family, caregivers, and community, 
and her own strength of soul, Liz’s chemotherapy will 
wrap up in July 2016, one month after the new Infusion 
Center opens. In the weeks before her last treatment, 
Liz has planned a family trip to Hawaii. “We’re going 
to Hawaii to celebrate the beauty of life and family in a 
magical place.”

Community Supports Infusion Patients
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”“ I’m constantly amazed by the 
compassion of the people here.

Liz Corker 
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Sue Gibson moved to the Wood River Valley—sight 
unseen—in the late 1960s. She enjoyed hiking and 
camping in the Sawtooth Mountains. She was part 
owner of the Answering Service business in Ketchum 
and later worked as an interior designer, meeting many 
interesting friends along the way. It’s the sense of 
community and her dear friends that Sue loves most 
about the Wood River Valley. 

One friend in particular, Erin Buell, through her position 
at St. Luke’s Center for Community Health, has played 
an important role in Sue’s health.  

“Erin has helped me so many times,” Sue says. “She 
has done so much—above and beyond the call of 
duty.”

Sue praised the work of Erin, a community outreach 
coordinator with the Center for Community Health in 
Hailey. As part of the Center’s team, Erin spends time 
with individuals to understand their health needs. Her 
role is to help patients navigate the healthcare system 
and connect them to social services, as well as to 
provide referrals and community health education. 

“She came in to save the day,” Sue says.

Sue suffers from chronic obstructive pulmonary disease 
(COPD), a lung disease that requires her to use oxygen. 
A typical oxygen tank is heavy and difficult for someone 
of Sue’s petite size to maneuver. 

The Little Things that Count

Instead, Sue uses a portable oxygen concentrator, 
which is light and small—the size of a purse. The tank 
was a gift from a generous stranger; its portability gives 
Sue peace of mind. Unfortunately, when the specialty 
tank malfunctioned, it proved expensive to repair. Sue 
turned to Erin for help. 

Erin accessed funding for Sue through the newly-
established St. Luke’s Wood River Compassionate 
Care Program. The Compassionate Care Program 
helps those in need by assisting with the cost of 
lodging, transportation, medical supplies, medications, 
and other necessities for St. Luke’s patients who don’t 
have the means to pay for them themselves. 

St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation funded the 
program in partnership with the Medical Center in the 
fall of 2015. The goal of the program is to keep our 
community well and avoid health crises. 

For Sue, the Compassionate Care Program helped 
fund a portion of repair costs for her oxygen tank, and 
the staff at the Center provided emotional support in a 
time of crisis.   

“The program was the answer to my prayers,” Sue 
says.

Compassionate Care Fund helps those in need
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”“ Erin has helped me so many times. She has done 
so much—above and beyond the call of duty. 

Sue Gibson
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“Dayle Fowler was the most generous person I’ve ever 
met,” Norm Leopold said one bright day in March this 
year. A friend of Dayle’s for more than four decades, 
Norm speaks with some authority on the subject. “I can 
tell you with great sincerity that there was nobody with 
a cause that she wouldn’t help out. People would call 
her up—total strangers—and she would extend help to 
them, typically financial help.”

A fervent supporter of St. Luke’s Wood River 
Foundation and a member of the St. Luke’s Volunteer 
Board who was passionately involved in putting on 
the Annual Winter Gala, Dayle died in a traffic accident 
on June 28, 2011, at the age of 62. True to a life of 
giving, Dayle’s generosity continued on in her passing 
with a planned estate gift to St. Luke’s Wood River 
Foundation.

Norm, who is the executor of Dayle’s estate, met Dayle 
in 1978 when he happened to move into the same 
Seattle apartment complex as she. They became good 
friends over the years, a friendship that continued when 
Leopold and his wife moved to the Wood River Valley 
in 2001. Dayle, who was an avid skier and former ski 
patroller, moved here a few years later and actually 
bought her mid-valley house from Norm.

After the passing of her husband, Dayle became “…
deeply committed to her community, whether it was 
the Seattle or Bellevue, Washington area,” Norm says. 
“And when she moved here, that same commitment 
to community was her major daily activity.” She 
threw her energies into her passions, which included 
jazz, gardening, art, and healthcare. She became an 

ongoing supporter of the Idaho Jazz Society, Sawtooth 
Botanical Gardens, St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation, 
and Camp Rainbow Gold. And in her passing, she 
made generous provisions for all in her will with planned 
gifts. Her estate was split among these four institutions 
and four family trusts.

“In passing, Dayle wanted to remember those 
institutions that meant so much to her in life,” Norm 
says. “She knew that there would be considerable 
money and that that money could do more good on 
her passing than when she was here.” 

Norm points out that because Dayle and her estate 
lawyers planned so carefully and thoughtfully ahead of 
time, the estate faced no inheritance taxes whatsoever.

The ultimate beneficiary, however, will be the Wood 
River Valley community. The funds made available by 
the Fowler estate will serve to continue and expand 
the tradition of excellence in healthcare services in 
the valley.  From board certified physicians in the 
emergency department to state-of-the-art staff training 
tools, from a new mental health services network to 
high level pediatric care, Dayle’s thoughtfulness will 
impact generations of patients in the Wood River Valley.

A Commitment to Community:
The Legacy of Dayle Fowler

5



”“ In passing, Dayle wanted to remember those 
institutions that meant so much to her in life. 

Norm Leopold
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St. Luke’s Wood River has cared for nearly 
every branch of the Luckman-Logan family tree. 
Grandparents, Alison and Jim Luckman, son and 
daughter-in-law, Kristy and Tom Logan, and their 
young children, Gracie and Robert James Logan each 
have a story to tell. For Alison, a stroke, addressed so 
quickly and expertly, now it’s as if it never happened. 
For Jim, cardiac complications that could have been 
compromising, have had few long-term effects. For 
Kristy and Tom, their two beautiful children, both 
born at St. Luke’s Wood River, were shown the most 
gracious, compassionate care imaginable. 

“You know, we wouldn’t live here if it weren’t for the 
hospital,” Alison says confidently.  And, likewise,  
St. Luke’s Wood River, as it stands today, would not 
be here without the generosity of the community and 
families like the Luckmans and Logans. Their kindness 
is deeply woven into the quality of care  
they experience. 

Around every corner, the hospital is a reflection of 
the kindness of the community. For the Luckman-
Logan family, superior emergency services and 
mother-baby care were essential. Rarely does a 
critical access emergency room provide 24/7 board 
certified emergency physicians and some of the 
most advanced medical technology available. The 
premier accommodations of the Mother-Baby Unit 
are a cut above because of community generosity, 
including the rocking chairs in each room. The rockers 
themselves—a gift from the Luckmans and Kristy’s 
parents, Sheril and Robert Freedman—were inspired by 
baby Gracie, three years ago. 

Nowadays, Gracie proudly dotes on her baby brother. 
The family credits their loving brother-sister dynamic 
to careful socialization introduced by St. Luke’s Wood 
River Mother-Baby nurse, Molly Fox. One day after 
RJ was born, Molly offered to watch the baby while 
Kristy and Gracie enjoyed quality time together. When 
Molly sensed the time was right, she placed baby RJ 
between Kristy and Gracie. That Molly was the one 
to help bridge the bond between new siblings deeply 
moved the family.  

“Gracie has never been jealous of RJ,” Kristy says. 
“She always points to him saying, ‘that’s my brother, 
isn’t he so cute?’ I know the way Molly introduced RJ 
and Gracie positively shaped their relationship.”

Within every story, the compassion of the St. Luke’s 
Wood River staff shines bright. When Jim and Alison 
had their respective trips to the emergency department, 
the staff diligently cared for both parties. “The staff 
not only address the immediate physical needs of the 
patient, they address the emotional needs of the whole 
family,” Alison says.

This sentiment rings true for Tom and Kristy, too. 
“The entire nursing staff in the Mother-Baby Unit 
is phenomenal,” Kristy says. “They did everything 
conceivable to ensure all of us: my parents, husband, 
daughter, newborn, and I, were all well, at all times, 
physically and mentally.”

The quality of care the family has received at St. Luke’s 
Wood River is paramount. For each generation, the 
life so enjoyed in the Wood River Valley is possible 
because of quality healthcare, and quality healthcare is 
possible because of the kindness of the community. 

Of Kindness and Kin
Local Family Shares Legacy of Generosity
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”“ The staff not only address the immediate physical needs of the 
patient, they address the emotional needs of the whole family.

Alison Luckman
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All in the Family
Investments in education deliver benefits for all

Erika Monjaras, a member of the St. Luke’s Wood River 
labor and delivery team, is just the person you’d want 
greeting your newborn as he or she enters the world. 
She is bright, sunny, quick to smile, and full of happy 
energy. It’s hard not to think she was simply born to 
help others give birth.

Of course, landing where she has landed—Erika began 
her current position in February 2014—took a great 
deal of work and dedication on her part, as well as 
support from the St. Luke’s community. Her journey 
began in 2001, when, as a sophomore in high school, 
her parents moved her to the Wood River Valley from 
Watsonville, California. As she describes it, slightly 
mocking her teenage self back then, “I was devastated, 
thinking (of my parents) this is the worst thing you can 
do!”

Erika’s mother began working in the St. Luke’s Wood 
River kitchen (and does to this day). She subsequently 
convinced Erika to apply for a job there as well. As a 
bilingual 16-year-old, Erika was soon hired to work after 
school two days a week. She delivered menus and 
food to patients, then cleaned up after meals. 

Graduating from high school in 2003, Erika knew she 
wanted to continue her education, but money was 
tight. Enter the late Jim Cimino, whose foundation 
offered her a full scholarship to attend the College 
of Southern Idaho (CSI). “So I took it,” she says 
without missing a beat. Erika continued to work at the 
hospital—in patient admissions, then as a secretary for 
the Medical-Surgery (Med-Surg) department—all the 
while commuting to Twin Falls for classes.

It was in Med-Surg that Erika was exposed to the real 
happenings in a hospital and she “…fell in love with 
nursing.” That experience inspired her to complete a 
Certified Nursing Assistant program. Also a new mother 
at the time, Erika asked to transfer to the Obstetrics 
Department where she worked for two years, 
splitting her time between CNA duties and secretarial 
responsibilities for the unit. 

It was in 2011 that Erika decided to pursue her 
Registered Nurse (RN) degree. As a single mother 
and working full-time—now in the Emergency 
Department—Erika only had time for one class per 
semester at CSI. Nonetheless, she persevered. 
For much of the coursework, she was able to take 
advantage of a generous tuition reimbursement 
program provided by the hospital. What’s more, toward 
the end of her studies, Erika received a scholarship for 
nursing students newly established by St. Luke’s Wood 
River Foundation. The Foundation’s ongoing nursing 
scholarships are funded through unrestricted gifts 
and through the P. Scott McLean Jr., MD Educational 
Endowment established by the Boswell family. Erika 
and several other nursing students benefited from 
the program (and many, ultimately, were hired by St. 
Luke’s).

Graduating in December 2013, Erika was hired in 
February as a labor and delivery nurse. Typically, new 
hires are not brought in to a specialty so early in their 
careers. But given Erika’s long history with the hospital 
and her diverse exposure to the Emergency, Med-Surg, 
and OB departments, the staff felt Erika was ready for 
the specialty work. 

But that wasn’t the end of Erika’s education. She set 
her sights on getting a Bachelor of Science in Nursing 
(BSN) degree, and achieved her goal this year. 

In the end, one thing is certainly true: community 
generosity through the Foundation has resulted in one 
woman achieving the job of a lifetime—a job Erika 
Monjaras absolutely loves doing.

Reliving an epiphany she had back in 2006, Erika 
bubbles up with joy: “After having my own child, babies 
became my passion! How could I not want to do this 
for a living? I love being able to care for the babies after 
they’re born!”

 And, indeed, those babies are in good hands.
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How could I not want to 
do this for a living?

–Erika Monjaras, RN”“
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Thanks to the steadfast generosity of our donors, the financial health of St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation is strong. 
Over $2.2 million was contributed in philanthropic revenues during the 2015 fiscal year, with more than $500,000 
granted to enhance healthcare in our community and additional commitments of over $500,000 made, including 
funds for new 3-D mammography. Philanthropy launches programs and services, makes possible much needed 
equipment, enables education, and advances outreach to other community healthcare providers. 

The Foundation continues to preserve and enhance capital through prudent management of our investment portfolio. 
Today, due to steadfast community generosity, the Foundation has more than $15 million in assets that will advance 
the health of our community for years to come.

St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation Statement of Assets, Liabilities, 
and Net Assets – Cash Basis as of September 30, 2015.

FY 2015
Assets:
	 Cash .................................................................................$	 605,675
	 Investments, at Market ......................................................$	 14,515,555	
Total Assets............................................................... $	 15,121,230

NET ASSETS:
	 Unrestricted:
	 General .....................................................................$	 6,539,909
	 Board Designated Endowments ................................$	 3,275,701	
Total Unrestricted Funds........................................... $	 9,815,610

	 Temporarily Restricted .......................................................$	 1,790,930
	 Permanently Restricted ......................................................$	 3,514,690	
Total Net Assets ........................................................ $	 15,121,230 

Gifts Distributed in FY 2015

	 $297,003	 Hospital – Programs, Services, and Staff Education

	 $197,476	 Support for Other Community Health Care Providers

	 $77,523	 Foundation Administration and Charitable Estate  
		  Planning Program

Total: $572,002

Financial health
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GIFTS OF $250,000 OR MORE
Allen & Company,

Herbert Allen

Estate of Dayle Evan Fowler*

Martha Freeman Reed Trust*

GIFTS OF $100,000 TO $249,999
BW718 Foundation, Inc.,

Shay Doll and Buddy Wilton

Joyce and Larry Lacerte

GIFTS OF $50,000 TO $99,999
Draper Family Foundation Fund

The Johnson Family Fund of the Ayco 
Charitable Foundation,
Kathy Johnson  

The Nelles Foundation,
Gail and Duane Nelles	

St. Luke’s Wood River Volunteer Core

Val A. Browning Charitable Foundation

GIFTS OF $25,000 TO $49,999
Anonymous 

Marmot Foundation, 
Miren and Willis du Pont	

The Ambrose Monell Foundation	

The Rogers Foundation,
Robyn Rogers and Bob Rice	

Wattis Dumke Foundation 

Kim and Hank Weeks

Shay Doll and Buddy Wilton

GIFTS OF $10,000 TO $24,999
Anonymous 

John and Margaret Baker

Blaine Senior Services Fund in the Idaho 
Community Foundation

Boise Radiology Group

The Martine and Dan Drackett Family 
Foundation, Inc.

Ginny and Peter Foreman

George and June Block Family Foundation, 
Mathew Vanderkloot and Barbara Block 

Vanderkloot

Deana and Morley Golden

Gordon Ross Medical Foundation,
Mary and Stephen Malkmus

In Appreciation
2015 Donors

Cynthia and Z. Wayne Griffin, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. N. Peter Hamilton

Hemingway Hospital Trust,
Jane Mason

Dede and Steven Huish

Judith A. and Frank H. Jellinek Jr. Family Fund of 
the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation

Bonnie and Peter Kremer

Alison and James Luckman

Martin Djos Family Foundation

McCrea Foundation,
Cheryl and John Welsh III

Margot and Mitch Milias

Sally and William Neukom

The Ochsman Foundation, Inc., 
Esther and Michael Ochsman	

The Curtis W. McGraw Foundation, 
Anthony and Mariana Paen	

Travis Reed

Robertson Foundation

Neil Ryan and Phebe Thorne

Shirley and Ralph Shapiro

Richard and Judith Smooke

The Curtis W. McGraw Foundation

The Palmedo Family Foundation Inc.,
Brittain and Peter Palmedo

Barbara and Stanley Zax

GIFTS OF $5,000 TO $9,999
Blank Family Foundation, Inc.

Jerry Blank	

Robert Colman

Mrs. Mary O. Cone

Susan and Frank Countner

Carol and Edmund Dumke 

Charlotte Ford

Tatyana and Ward Gray

Great Day Fund of the Goldman Sachs 
Philanthropy Fund, 
Jennifer and Jim Milgard

Carol and Len Harlig

Margaret Hicks

Steve and Karen Holzman

Courtney and Steven Kapp

Bill and Jeanne Landreth

St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation gratefully acknowledges the following individuals, foundations, and corporations who 
made generous contributions January 1 through December 31, 2015. Your generosity is accelerating the advancement of 
innovative programs and services that fundamentally improve health care experiences in our community.

Cody and Lisa Langbehn Family

Roger* and Ruth Miller

National Christian Foundation California, 
Sue and Robert McCollum

PECO Foundation, 
Dr. Peter Curran

Elizabeth and Robert Reniers

Jennifer and Peter Roberts

Bill and Sharon Shubin

Elizabeth B. Simon

Diane and Tom Smith

Maggie and David Sturdevant

Susan G. Komen Idaho Montana

The Caleb C. and Julia W. Dula Foundation,
Letitia and Sage Wightman

The Taber Foundation, 
John and Brenda Taber

Priscilla and Ward Woods

GIFTS OF $2,500 TO $4,999
Anonymous

The Albert Parvin Foundation, 
Phyllis Parvin

Kathleen and Hugh Blue

Pete and Nancy Buck

Christina Nina Carroll

The Carlos A. Cordeiro Foundation

Cherie and Steve Crowe

Mr. and Mrs. Alan M. Dachs	

Sherry Daech

Judy Davis

Sandra and James Figge

Cynthia and Edsel Ford

Suzanne and Frank* Gerlits

Marge and Harvey Gray	

Hare Family Foundation, 
Patty Duetting and Dick Hare

Lynne and Timothy Harris

Carol Scheifele Holmes and Benjamin Holmes

Hull Family Foundation, 
Blair Hull	

The Roy A. Hunt Foundation, 
Jodie and Daniel Hunt	

Susan and Richard Johnson
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Alice and Bob Lane

David and Lana Latchford

Aphrodite and Anastase Livieratos

Fran and David Meyers

Craig Nalen

Nathanail Flanz Family Fund
Janet Nathanail and William Flanz

Norman & Carol Nie Foundation, Inc.

Margo Peck

The Perlstein Foundation,
Jan Philipsborn and Mitchell Hollins

Michelle Dumke Praggastis and  
Thomas Praggastis

Deborah Robertson, MD and Jeff Lamoureux

Sarah and Bill Robertson & Family

Roy A. Hunt Foundation

Kathy and Roger Sanger

Arnold Schwarzenegger

D. Kurt Seppi, MD

Becky and Pete Smith

Lou Ann and Sean Terry

Mr. and Mrs. James and Rolande Vaughn

Jill and Fred Vogel

The William Chinnick Charitable Foundation, Inc.

Mitchell Wolfson Senior Foundation, 
Jeri L. Wolfson	

Alex and Judy Woodard

John and Fran Zarling

Bob and Patience Ziebarth

David Zuercher

GIFTS OF $1,000 TO $2,499
Anonymous (6)

Drs. Charlotte and Herb Alexander

David H. Anderson

Don and Judy Atkinson

Debbe and Spike Booth

Mollie and Murray Campbell

Drs. Marc and Lauren Chasin and Family

Nancy and Charlie Cord

Anthony and Judy D’Angelo

Jim and Wendy Daverman

Cathie and Hanley Dawson

DeBard Johnson Foundation, 
Janet and Roger DeBard

Mr. and Mrs. James W. DeYoung

Stacey and Lance Doby

Jonathan S. Edwards

Landmark Charitable Foundation, Inc.,

Damaris D.W. Ethridge Ford and Frank Ford	

Kim and Dan Fairman, MD

John and Dee Fery

Women’s Imaging – Now in 3-D
Foundation Invests in 3-D Mammography 

St. Luke’s Wood River Women’s Imaging Center recently harnessed the preventive power of 3-D mammography 
technology. Breast Care Services can now better detect abnormalities in breast tissue and better visualize the 
true shape, size, and location of an abnormality. With the support of community generosity, 3-D mammography 
launched at St. Luke’s Wood River in the fall of 2015. 

Ultrasound Technologist Barbara Wilkinson says the technology makes a world of difference. She started with 
St. Luke’s Wood River six years ago and has mapped the incredible trajectory of digital technology.  

“Before 3-D mammography, a questionable area in a 2-D exam would immediately warrant a patient callback, 
even if there was ultimately no cause for concern,” she says. With 3-D mammography, there will be fewer 
diagnostic ultrasounds and biopsies, resulting in less anxiety, discomfort, and added costs for patients.

St. Luke’s Wood River Women’s Imaging Center has always been at the cutting edge of technology. In 2009, 
philanthropy made it possible to open the comprehensive, state-of-the-art Women’s Imaging Center featuring 
digital mammography. In the years since, the Center has helped to significantly improve mammogram screening 
statistics in Blaine County.  

Having the most advanced technology 
helps inspire women to stay current with 
their screenings. “Blaine County screening 
rate trends are higher than the national 
average with compliance rates at 82%—
the highest compliance within the state of 
Idaho,” says Renee Hawkins, St. Luke’s 
Health System Director of Breast Care 
Services. “This success in screening is 
a direct correlation to the financial and 
educational support from St. Luke’s Wood 
River Foundation.”
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Julie Firestone

Marybeth Flower and Joe Bauwens

Susan Flynt

Carol and Paul Fremont Smith

Gay and Bill Fruehling

Rivian and Stuart Glickman

Raymond Goettsch and Mary Letourneau

Betty and Peter Gray

Shirley and Harry Hagey

Barbara and Tod Hamachek

Charles and Janice Helm

Jon Holmquist and Carol Rank

Marianne and Bob Honey 

The James J. Colt Foundation, Inc., 
Stephanie and Robert Rand

Ross and Martha Jennings

John H. and Amy Bowles Lawrence Foundation,
Jill and Mark Lawrence

Mr. and Mrs. Tim P. Johnson

Robert Kaplan and Susan Passovoy

Sally and James Knapp

Carol and Donald Kress

Debby and Bob Law

Brian W. Lee

Marge and Jeffrey Lewis

Marcia and Donald Liebich

Elaine and Royal McClure, MD

Wilson and Lisa McElhinny

Rosalie McGee

Carolyn and John Menne

Kristi Holman and Joseph Mikula

Morgan Stanley

Ann and Tom Morris

Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Mowry

Cynthia and Kingsley Murphy

Sheron and Roger O’Connell

Suzy and Garry Pearson

Pitney Bowes

William S. and Linda A. Potter

Patricia Reichardt

Jo and Bill Reynolds

Mark Rice

Bob and Karen Robideaux

Sandy and Jodi Sanders

Laura and Mike Shannon

Barbara and Richard Shelton

Silver Creek Outfitters,
Susie and Terry Ring

Pam and Jim Somers

Sotheby’s International Realty

Charles Stuhlberg

Reva and Bill Tooley

Jody and Michael Tremblay

Brian, Regina and Vivian VanderWyst

Ellen and John Wallace

Victoria and James Warmington

Barbara Wilkinson

Wood River Foundation

Kathryn Woods, MD and Richard Paris, MD

Anne and Robert Wright

GIFTS OF $500 TO $999
Anonymous (5)

Mary Jane and Samuel Armacost

Peter and Ruby Becker

Jill Bradburn

Angela Brady

John and Marlis Carson Fund of The Oregon 
Community Foundation

Dan and Micki Chapin

Jeff, Kathy & Robert Cilek

Steven E. Clayton

Maryl and Chuck Cohan

Connie R. Connell

Anne Edmondson

Ann and Leon Ellis, DDS

Joan Espe

Ellen and Joseph Fastow

Helen and Charles D. Fraser, Jr., MD

Sheila and Dates Fryberger

Mort and Sue Fuller

Peter and Susan Gaasland

JoAnn and Julian Ganz

Alecia Gorringe

Mrs. Rosemary Haggar Vaughan

Brack Hale

Dennis Hanggi

George and Bev Harad

Carol and David Hayes

Sandra Jussel

Diana Kapp and David Singer

Tanya Keim

Andrea LaPorte

Rachel Lee

Robert N. Lieder

Jo and Bill Lowe

Margo and Ashton de Peyster Fund of the 
Community Foundation for Palm Beach and 
Martin Counties	

Ed Matthews and Vilma Keri

Shelly McFarland

Martha and Bill Merizon

Edith S. Middleton

Suzanne Miller

James Moore

Linda and John O’Connor

Maureen O’Keeffe Wing and Vern Wing

Joan and Michael O’Neil

Matt Ostmann

Angie Moser O’Toole

Kandis Pedersen Romero

POWER Engineers, Inc.

Joy Prudek

Hollie Roberts

The San Francisco Foundation

Barbara Severson

Patti and Tom Shadick

Dr. Bart Hill	

Graham Smith

Stateline Logistics

Judy and Erich Steinbock

Joni and John Stright

Christal and Jeff Taylor

The Seattle Foundation,
Louise and Leigh Rabel

David Theobald

Crispin and Mary Thiessen

Megan Thomas and Adam Tanous

Jon and Linda Thorson

Jim Torres, MD

Julie and Jim Trounson

Annie and Bill Vanderbilt

Diana and Mallory Walker

Juli and Doug Webb

Wood River Women’s Foundation Member’s 
Fund in the Idaho Community Foundation,
JoAnn Boswell

Wood River Women’s Foundation Member’s 
Fund in the Idaho Community Foundation,
Marybeth Flower

Wood River Women’s Foundation Member’s 
Fund in the Idaho Community Foundation,
Nina Rothstein

GIFTS OF $100 TO $499
Anonymous (40)

Craig and Vicki Aberbach

Jon and Mary Adams

Allyson and Todd Aldrich

Joan Anderson

Linda Anderson

Lesley Andrus

Alondra Arevalo

Melissa Avison

Dana Ayala
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Melissa Ayres

Sharon and Jack Bandrevics

Beatriz Barriga

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Baumgardner

The Benders

Tony and Laurie Benson

Kristin Bevers

Polly and Gene Biedebach

Bill Blackburn

Frances and Edward Blair, Jr.

Paul Blas

Bobbie and Art Dahl Fund in the Idaho 
Community Foundation

Debbie Bothwell

Paul Boucek

Myrle Bradshaw

Patty A. Brothwell

D’Layne Brown

Rhonda and Richard Brown

Stephen M. Brown

Patrick Buchanan, State Farm

Sarah Burke

Sara Jean and Dick Cardozo

Charles Carlson

Sara and Vic Carlson

Marty Carnevale and Ted McCoy

Maria Castanos

Maria Castillo

Nancy and Tom Christie

Jose Colon Rosado and  
Dara Estefania Colon Pagan

Mary Cook

Sherry and David Cook

Evelyn and Doug Cooper

Mr. and Mrs. Drury W. Cooper

Julie and Michael Cord

Judy and John Coyne

Thomas Crais, Jr., MD

Judith and Bryant Danner

Megan D. Davis

Sherri Davis

Marc de Saint Phalle

Peggy Dean

Nancy and Michael Dettori

Carey and John Dondero

Patricia M. Draper

Kenneth and Marsha Edwards

Jayne Elgee

Lynn Fama

Fred and Randi Filoon

Donna Finegan

Joyce Fogg

Jeanne and Roger Foreman

Molly Fox

Joyce Friedman

Ann Fuller

Heather Fyock

Steven Galbraith

Rosa Garcia

Robert and Kathryn Gardner

Traci Gaudreau

Marion and John Gay

Mary Gibson

Rocio Gil

The Von Der Heyden Family Foundation, 
Ellen and James Gillespie	

Roger and Margaret Gould

Elisabeth Grabher

Frances and James Gray

Chris Greenwood

Lynette Griggs

Stuart Grossman

Hilarie Gudenau

Randy Hall

Daniel and Kathleen Hansen

Ann and Mark Hansen

Mary and Winston Hart

Gundl and John Haskell

Karen Hawkes

Happy Hawn

Walter Eisank and Hope Hayward

Susan Henry

Pat and Alex Higgins

Linda Hillman

Ursula and David Hinson

Alma Hintz Guzman

Caroline Hobbs

Debra Hobart

Katie and Don Hodge

Jason and Crystal Houser

Juana Hurtado	

Kurt F. and Jeanette M. Ingold

Anne and Layne Jensen

Harriet and Stan Joseph

Katharine and Fred Judd

Emily and Steven Karassik, MD

John P. Kelly

Shawna Kennison

The Klingler Family

Anita Kratohvil

Barbara Kruse

Inge Lise and Jack Lane

Holly and Frank Lawson

Kathie Levison

Leith Lickteig

Roy Lightbody

Carolyn and John Lloyd

Jason Lyman

Becky Madrigal

Sandra and Peter Maier

Maneval Reister Conard Family Foundation, 
Jane Conard and Rick Maneval

Bonnie Marsh

Mary Matthews

Laurie McBride

William T. McConnell

Peg McKain

Jim and Willa McLaughlin

Jody McLean

Kristin McMahon

Jeannine Meinert

Dr. Gerald and Mrs. Sheila Mells

Sue Mendelsohn

Marvin Miles

Barry and Juli Miller

John Milner and Kim Taylor

Gay Miremont

Melinda and Tony Moiso

Karen Morrison

Robert L. Morrison

Robert Mueller

Cecilia Munoz

Tina Murphy

Imogene and Bill Murphy

Nicholls Family	

Lynne and Bob Nicholson

Cara Nissen

Carolyn and James Nystrom

Daniel O’Connell

Charles Olson

Julie Olson	

Tiffany Orr

Milagros Ortega

Yvonne Parrish Levin

Linda Parsons

Dr. and Mrs. David C. Pate	

Judy and Herb Patriarche

Carol Penagos

Keith & Paula Perry, Perry’s Restaurant

Susan Petersen

Donna Peterson

Erin and Jeffrey Pfaeffle

Mike and Pam Pierce
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Lea Piper	

Richard A. Plessala, MD

Justin D. and Janell M. Porter

Marjorie Praegitzer

Cynthia Preston

Angela Rayborn

Dr. and Mrs. Matthew Reeck

Jack Regan

Laurie and Bill Reighley

Amy Harmer and Gary Reinecke

Kerry Renner

Vicki Riedel

Jazmin Lizette Rios

Robertson Conn Family

Deborah Lynn Romero

Robert Root

Mike Roundy

Cathie Royston

Lena and Hendriz Rutland

Esperanza Salinas

Jane and Robert Saltonstall

Gwyn and Thomas Sanderson, MD

Shari Savage

Gayle Selisch

Jay Shafran

Courtney and Kirk Shanahan

Osiel Silva Valencia

Keith Sivertson, MD

Sheri Slater

Alison Smart

Annette C. Smith

Jean Smith

Trish Smith

David Stansfield and Linda Drake

Karen Stevens

Kathryn and Thomas Stevens

Georgia and Todd Stewart

Jenny Stireman

Bob and Betty Stone

Frann and Carl Stremmel

Ann and Doug Taylor

Judith Teller Kaye

The Von Der Heyden Family Foundation

Catherine and Eric Thomas

Diana Thompson

Hazel Thorne

Dookie and Bill Tingue

Mountain Wanderlust

Christy and Darrell Tullis

Mr. and Mrs. Roger D. Turner

Saul and Shirley Turteltaub

Victor, Annie and Hadley Vandenberg

Francisco Vivas

Lynne Wade

Carole Lewis and Thaddeus Walczak

William Wallace

Stefanie Ward

Karen Warner

Terry Watters

Melissa and Carlos Webb

Ed and Julie Weil

Dr. and Mrs. Harald Wiedemann

Lauren Williamson

Etta Wood

Susan Woodruff

Jane and Morton Woolley, MD

GIFTS UP TO $99
Anonymous (75)

Shelly A. Abell

Lucy Abrahams

Jami Adrian

Fabio Aguirre

Jillene Arthur

Judith and Cornelius Ball

Linden and Whitey Beck

Mike and Mary Beck

Eddie and William Beggrow

Wendy Bell

Arlene and Marshall Bennett

Laurie Benson

Kathryn Beste

Ronnee and Stephen Bienstock

Kristin Biggins

Healing Touch Makes Headlines
Integrative Therapies Research Published

A study funded in part by St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation and carried 
out by the St. Luke’s Wood River Integrative Therapies team was published 
in the Journal of Holistic Nursing this past year. The study to determine 
whether a healing touch treatment postoperatively would have an effect 
on pain, anxiety, blood pressure, and pulse rate in adult postoperative 
outpatients was conducted in 2010-2011 and published in the prestigious 
medical journal. Healing touch is a relaxing, nurturing energy therapy that 
promotes health and well-being. 

The findings of the study support the use of healing touch as an effective 
complementary intervention for surgical outpatients. The results concluded 
that healing touch treatment was at least as effective as traditional nursing 
care for reduction in pain and more effective in reducing anxiety.

“As medicine becomes increasingly high-tech, it’s important to maintain 
the human connection and to care for the whole person,” says St. Luke’s Wood River Healing Touch Coordinator, 
Mary Kay Foley, PT, GCFP, CHTP/I. Healing touch therapies are shown to be effective for decreasing pain, 
anxiety, fatigue, and stress, and improving functioning and quality of life.
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Corrine Bingham

Jennette and Randall Black

Lisa Blackman

Candy Bland

Ken and Rachel Brannon

Bryan Bridwell

Mike and Wendy Bullock

Stephanie Bumgardner

Kathy Butler

Kathleen Campbell

Tracey and Mark Caraluzzi

Lupe Carillo

Ms. Gay Weake and Mr. Jay Cassell

Araceli Castanos

Gabriela Castro

Curt and Linda Chambers

Gabe Cherian

Blair Choate

Norman A. Cocke, III

Pamela Collins

Lisa Comtaruk

Tom Crossley

Carmen Crowder

Jake Cutler

Christina Diaz

Maria Diaz

Kathy Dick

Patricia and Clifford Dorr

Amy Downey

Robin and Sam East

Pauline R. Eldredge

Laura Espinal

Kacey Fairfield

Joan B. Firman

John Flolo

Ann D. Flowerree

Mary Kay H. Foley

Jesse Foster

Lety Foster

Francisco Franco

Cecelia Freilich

Margery and Bernard Friedlander

Carolynn Fuller

Carlene Gaston

Velia Gaumer

Naeoming George

Earlene Gibbs

Glenna A. Glover

Raquel Gonzalez

Daniella Gottschalk

Kathleen Gouley

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Granston

Jazmin Gutierrez

Ann Hastings

Stephanie Helm

Karen Hofman

Sally Horn

Jason Howard

Larry and Mimi Huck

Ginger and Steve Hummel

Tonya Hunt

Joe Inman

Lori Jackson

Siobhan Jameson

Page and Maureen Jenner

Kali Jolley

Megan Jones

Lee and Nancy Jones

Jean and John Kearney

Scott Kelly

Aletha Korchinski

Kirstin Kozlowski

Patti Lane

Annie Leady

Jan and Bob Leyse

Ruth Lieder

Michell Linderman

Lipman Family

Betty Lira

Linda Lubeck

Edward and Karen Mack

Carrie Mahoney

Lauren Mallea

Karly Maratea

Sandra Martin Acker

Janice and Ronald Mazzarella

Nancy McDonnell Penrose

Brittany McFarland

Connie McGowan

Amber McMurdo

Michelle Medsker

Jenn Merrick

Janet Moon

Patti Moulton

Fernanda Moya

Nancy Mulroney

Patrick Murphy

Tina Niemiste

Allen O’Dell

Ines Orihuela

Vanessa Ortega

Bertha Pacheco

Melva Pagan and Dara E. Colon

Molly and Tom Page

Melanie Paisley

Lance Parish

Tana and Matt Parke

Janet Parry

Natalie Perez

Jim Perkins

Matthew and Calysta Phillips

Allan Pinkerton Family

Julia and Charlie Potter

Jonathan Powell

Mark Pynn

Shery Quinones

Family Regalado

Arturo Reveles

Amanda Reynolds

Annette Robillard

Thank You for Joining Us
St. Luke’s Wood River employees exemplified 
the spirit of generosity with 95% of the staff 
giving to support health and healing.
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Beva Robinson

Cristina Romero

Gabriela Saltos

Frances Santacruz

Michael Schirmer

Ryan Schmidt

Dori and Ron Seago

Brigid and Bass Sears

Sarah Seppa

Miriam Serrano

Cherie Shardlow

Abby Siebert

Deborah and Mark Slonim, MD

Anndel Kininmonth and Bruce Smith

Mindy Smith

Tawni Smith

St. Francis Pet Clinic

Ken Steinauer

Laurie and Marc Steinberg

Nicki Steinberg

David Sundholm

Regina Swindle

Delia Tamayo

Edward Taylor

Dr. Peter L. Taylor

Melinda and Kurt Thomas

Susan Peters and Allen Utacht

Kristi Van Engelen

Cortney Vandenburgh

Robbin Warner

Linda and Linton Watkins

Carolyn Wicklund

Nancy Winton

Linda Wright

Helen and Milton Zerin

Joy Zimmerman

*In memoriam

MATCHING GIFT COMPANIES
DST Systems, Inc.,

Travis Reed

Morgan Stanley,
Marianne and Bob Honey 

Pitney Bowes, 
Marge and Harvey Gray

Qualcomm,
The Nelles Foundation, 
Gail and Duane Nelles

GIFTS IN KIND
The Grove Hotel

Hotel 43

Jan Howes

Susie Koharski 

P. Scott McLean, Jr., MD

My Blue Dots

Rickshaw

Jennifer Wilson 

PLANNED GIFTS
Myrle and Buzz* Bradshaw

Dayle Fowler*

Gay and Bill Freuhling

Hilary Furlong

Benjamin Holmes and Carol Scheifele-Holmes

Judith A. Jellinek

David H. Lindow

P. Scott McLean, Jr., MD

Roger* and Ruth Miller

James O. Moore, Jr.

Cynthia and Kingsley Murphy

Martha* and Travis Reed

Keith Sivertson, MD

Joan Donaldson Robb Mickelson*

The Jaclyn and Sydney Rosenberg Foundation

   by Nancy and Brad Rosenberg 

Rolande and James Vaughn

Delores and William Winslow*
*In memoriam  

GIFTS MADE IN MEMORY OF
Clark Biedebach

by Polly and Gene Biedebach

Edward H. Cook II
by Nancy and Charlie Cord

Jacob Flower
by Judith A. and Frank H. Jellinek Jr. Family 

Fund of the New Hampshire Charitable 
Foundation

Norman Friedman
by Joyce Friedman

Patricia Hanggi
by Dennis Hanggi

Shirley Hemingway
by Hemingway Hospital Trust, Jane Mason

Janet Brown Hill
by Katharine and Fred Judd

Walter Hofstetter
by Robert and Kathryn Gardner

Russ Horn
by Sally Horn

Charlie Johnson
by Anonymous (2)	
by Sara and Vic Carlson
by Draper Family Foundation Fund
by Katie and Don Hodge
by Kathy Johnson
by Sally and James Knapp
by Melinda and Tony Moiso
by Allan Pinkerton Family
by Patricia Reichardt
by Barbara Severson
by Pam and Jim Somers
by Melinda and Kurt Thomas
by Kim and Hank Weeks
by David Zuercher

2015 Speaker Series Inspires 
In July, Dan Buettner’s keynote presentation, “Blue Zones: The Secrets 
of a Long Life,” was a resounding success, with more than 350 people 
in attendance and a deeply resonant message. Dan imparted a treasure 
trove of wisdom and taught the Valley how to “make the healthy choice 
not only the easy choice, but the unavoidable choice.” It was truly a 
privilege to have dear Friend of the Hospital and local centenarian, 
Myrle Bradshaw in attendance, who provoked Dan to admit, “I feel 
slightly intimidated and humbled standing in front of Myrle Bradshaw 
tonight, who should be the one up here talking.” Myrle Bradshaw and Dan Buettner
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Jay Jones
by Lee and Nancy Jones

Rod Kagan
by Julie Firestone

Lucy Lieder
by Robert N. Lieder

Deborah Ann Mason
by Anonymous	

Kimberly McKinnon
by Cornelius F. Ball
by Ronnee and Stephen Bienstock
by Jennette and Randall Black
by Lety Foster
by Ginger and Steve Hummel
by Janice and Ronald Mazzarella
by Jeannine Meinert
by Janet Moon
by Dori and Ron Seago
by Edward Taylor
by Susan Peters and Allen Utacht
by Linda and Linton Watkins
by Linda Wright

Robert Mendelsohn
by Arlene and Marshall Bennett
by Sue Mendelsohn

Kim and David Nalen
by Craig Nalen

Bud Purdy
by Julie and Michael Cord
by Katharine and Fred Judd

Susan and Chapman Root
by Robert Root

Florina Rumpf
  by Debra Hobart

George Saviers 
by Jim and Willa McLaughlin

Suzanne Sumell
by Brian, Regina and Vivian VanderWyst

Thomas Tierney
by Richard and Judith Smooke

Carl R. Webb
by Juli and Doug Webb

Katherine Wellford
by Bobbie and Art Dahl Fund in the Idaho 

Community Foundation

GIFTS MADE IN HONOR OF
Brock Bemis, MD

by Amy Harmer and Gary Reinecke

Brock Bemis, MD and the Emergency Room Staff
by Shirley and Ralph Shapiro

Kristin Biggins and Staff
by Ellen and Joseph Fastow

Tony Buoncristiani, MD
by Fred and Randi Filoon

Ralph Campanale, MD and the Surgery Staff
by Richard and Judith Smooke

Dan Fairman, MD
by Anonymous	
by Fred and Randi Filoon
by Brack Hale
by Ursula and David Hinson
by Harriet and Stan Joseph
by Debby and Bob Law

Mary Kay Foley
by Margery and Bernard Friedlander
by Mitchell Wolfson Senior Foundation,  

Jeri L. Wolfson

Z. Wayne Griffin
by Margo Peck
by Maggie and David Sturdevant

Rodney H. Herr, MD
by Dr. and Mrs. Harald Wiedemann

Daniel Judd, MD
by Anonymous	
by Barry and Juli Miller

Donald Levin
by Paul Boucek

The McGraw Family
by Jay Shafran

Carol and A. Pat McLaughlin, MD
by Shay Doll and Buddy Wilton

A. Pat McLaughlin, MD
by Linden and Whitey Beck

P. Scott McLean, Jr., MD
by Anonymous	
by George and June Block Family Foundation, 

Mathew Vanderkloot and Barbara Block 
Vanderkloot

by Rivian and Stuart Glickman
by Carolyn and James Nystrom
by Richard and Judith Smooke

Marvin Miles
by Margo and Ashton de Peyster Fund of the 

Community Foundation for Palm Beach 
and Martin Counties

by Patricia M. Draper

Leigh L. Morse
by Bob and Betty Stone

Cynthia Murphy
by The Lipman Family

Sue Orb
by Mary O. Cone

Erin Pfaeffle
by Mary and Winston Hart

Katherine Pleasants
by Anonymous

Deborah Robertson, MD
by Sarah and Bill Robertson & Family

Correy Shanahan
by Kurt F. and Jeanette M. Ingold

Keith Sivertson, MD
by Helen and Charles D. Fraser, Jr., MD

Becky Smith
by Bob and Karen Robideaux

Edward C. “Buddy” Wilton
by Craig and Vicki Aberbach	
by Shay Doll 
by Kenneth and Marsha Edwards
by Kristin McMahon
by Megan Thomas and Adam Tanous

ENDOWMENT FUNDS
Endowed funds held by St. Luke’s Wood River 
Foundation provide current and long-term 
support for capital equipment, programs, and 
services. The principal of each endowed fund is 
invested in accordance with the Foundation’s 
Investment Policy, and earnings are spent in 
consultation with each fund’s donors, and at the 
discretion of the Board of Directors.

We are grateful to the following visionary 
individuals and foundations who have 
established endowed funds in St. Luke’s Wood 
River Foundation to provide financial security for 
the medical center well into the future.

ENDOWED FUNDS OF $1 MILLION 
OR MORE

Emergency Services 
Endowment Fund
Emergency Services remains our community’s 
highest healthcare priority. The hospital has 
built an emergency response network that 
coordinates care from a patient’s initial 911 
call through arrival at the hospital. This network 
includes board certified emergency physicians 
and highly trained nurses who provide the best 
possible care for patients suffering from heart 
attack, stroke, or serious injury. Your gift will 
help us build a $10 million Emergency Services 
Endowment to fund superior emergency care 
now and for years to come.

ENDOWED FUNDS OF $500,000  
OR MORE

The P. Scott McLean, Jr., MD 
Endowment Fund for Staff 
Education
Created by the Boswell Family Foundation in 
2005, this fund ensures that staff will have 
access to training to further their expertise and 
knowledge about best practices in patient care. 
P. Scott McLean Jr., MD assists with advising 
the fund.

Engl Family Endowment Fund
This fund, which was created in 1973 by 
the Peggy Emery Engl Descendant’s Trust, 
represents the first endowed fund held by the 
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Foundation. Annual distributions, which are 
made in consultation with members of the Engl 
Family, support the hospital’s priority needs. 
Recent earnings helped build and equip the new 
Women’s Imaging Center. 

Pediatric Services Endowment 
Fund
To improve access to pediatric care,  
St. Luke’s Wood River is providing one day per 
week of general pediatric consultative services at 
St. Luke’s Clinic – Family Medicine in Hailey. To 
ensure the long-term sustainability of pediatric 
services, St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation is 
working to raise a $1 million endowment. In 
partnership, generous community philanthropy 
and a commitment from the hospital will make 
pediatrics a reality in our community. 

ENDOWED FUNDS OF $100,000  
OR MORE

The Carol and Pat McLaughlin, MD 
Endowment Fund for  
St. Luke’s Wood River Employee 
Medical Expenses
Shay Doll and Buddy Wilton created this fund in 
2009 to provide need-based assistance for  
St. Luke’s Wood River Medical Center employees 
and their families, to help with co-payments for 
medical expenses.

The Deer Creek Fund
This fund, established and advised by Lynn 
Campion-Waddell, Tom Campion, Ashley 
Campion, and Berit Campion, provides ongoing 
support for the hospital’s priority needs; in 
particular, for enhancements to emergency 
medical services.

ENDOWED FUNDS OF $25,000  
OR MORE

Carl A. Gray Memorial Award 
Fund
Established in 1991 by Harvey Gray, Carl Gray’s 
son, this fund honors the memory of an avid Sun 
Valley Ski Club member while also celebrating 
excellence in nursing care.

Women’s Imaging Center 
Endowment
This fund was established to support the state-
of-the-art technology for the Women’s Imaging 
Center, which was fully funded by generous 
community philanthropy in 2009. 

St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation strives 
to provide accurate recognition of our 
donors. If you feel there has been an 
error or omission, please contact the 
Foundation Office at (208) 727-8416, so 
we may correct our records.
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PO Box 7005
Ketchum, Idaho 83340
(208) 727-8447
wrfriends@slhs.org

www.slwrf.org

©2016 St. Luke’s Wood River Foundation
WRF-197.6.16

Mission:
To accelerate the advancement of innovative 
programs and services that fundamentally improve 
healthcare experiences in our community.

Vision:
To guarantee the availability of resources and community 
expertise for achieving excellence in healthcare.


